Item 259_3_selection internal auditor_update

From: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk <townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: Wed, 29 Mar, 2023 at 12:40

To: ClIr.Benedicic@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, ClIr.brossabria@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
ClIr.Castelino@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, ClIr.delip@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
ClIr.littlemore@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Clli.males@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
ClIr.oluwasanya@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.owen@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
ClIr.panvekar@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cllr.susarla@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
cllr.nikoro@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, clir.kinnera@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
clir.sovago@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cll.mgaidia@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk,
clir.greef@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk

img-0.png (25.1 KB)
Dear Town Councillors,

In response to a question raised - and subsequent task set - at last night's Full Council
meeting, regarding internal auditor selection procedures over multiple years, | have
checked with the latest JPAG practitioners' guide (which is valid from 1st April 2023):
This states on page 25, with respect to selecting an internal auditor:

4 11. There is no requirement to rotate auditors but the independence of the appointed
person or firm should be reviewed every year with regard to; personal independence,
financial independence, and professional independence.

Item 259/22-23(3) was deferred to the next Full Council meeting, and | shall adapt the
wording to reflect above wording.

Kind regards,
Mark

Mark Nokkert

Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer, Northstowe Town Council

Email: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk Tel.: 07724588949

Website: northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk

Facebook: @NorthstoweTownCouncil Twitter: @NorthstoweTC

My working hours vary from day to day, but you are most likely to catch me within the hours of 9AM-3PM
and 4-6PM Mon - Fri.

Have you looked at our News ltems on the Town Council website? Tell us what you would like to see
included via the Contact page.
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